
Lawrence F. Flick, M.D. 

My dear Doct or: 

To Dr. Flick from Dr. Knopf. 

Nev: York City, 
:,1arch 22, 1904. 

I have your favor of yesterd~y and am sorry to learn that we will 
not have the plea.sure of meeting Maragliano. Don•t you think it would not be 
better to postpone the ceneral meeting of the Committee to 3!l evening hour? 
I .wn sure that ma.ny more of our New York men, and als o more of the Baltim<r e, 
Boston and even Philadelphia men would then be present. 

I shall suggest this change also to Drs. Osler and Jacobs. As I 
have written before, I shall avail rnyself of the pleasure of being present at 
your lunche on, IJrovided nothing unforeseen prevents me. 

Very sincerely yours, 

S. A. Kno:i;:f. 


